REFUND INFORMATION

March 16, 2020



PAC-12 STATEMENT CANCELLING ALL SPORTS FOR REMAINDER OF ACADEMIC YEAR & DECISION ON ORGANIZED TEAM ACTIVITIES

At a meeting of the Pac-12 CEO Group and Athletic Directors on Saturday, March 14, 2020, the Pac-12 made the decision to cancel all Pac-12 conference and non-conference sport competitions and Pac-12 championships through the end of the academic year, including spring sports that compete beyond the academic year. This decision follows both the Pac-12's earlier decision to suspend all sports until further notice, and the decision by the NCAA to cancel the Division I men's and women's 2020 NCAA basketball tournaments as well as all remaining winter and spring NCAA championships.

In addition, the Pac-12 Conference has made the decision to prohibit all organized team athletically-related activities until at least March 29, at which time it will revisit this decision.

WILL FANS WHO PURCHASED TICKETS TO THE 2020 PAC-12 MEN'S BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT AND/OR 2020 PAC-12 WOMEN'S GYMNASTICS CHAMPIONSHIPS, BE GRANTED REFUNDS?

As of Saturday, March 14, 2020, the Pac-12 has decided to cancel all Pac-12 Conference and non-conference sport competitions and Pac-12 championships through the end of the 2019-20 academic year, including spring sports that compete beyond the academic year.

This decision followed both the Pac-12's earlier decision to suspend all sports until further notice and the decision by the NCAA to cancel the Division I men's and women's 2020 NCAA basketball tournaments as well as all remaining winter and spring NCAA championships. The priority of the Pac-12 and its member universities is the health and well-being of all those who attend Pac-12 events.

In regards to refund information, the Pac-12 will grant refunds to all fans who purchased tickets to the 2020 Pac-12 Men's Basketball Tournament and 2020 Pac-12 Women's Gymnastics Championships.

TICKET REFUND DETAILS

Men's Basketball Tournament - T-Mobile Arena Women's Gymnastics Championship - Maverik Center

- Credit Cards Orders purchased with a credit card will be refunded to the credit card used for purchase.
- Cash Those who purchased tickets with cash may present tickets at the original point of sale for a refund.
- Third Party Purchases Please reach out to your original point of purchase for information regarding your credit.

For all other 2020 Pac-12 championships, please contact the providing venue or institution/university for refund information

For fans seeking refunds, please allow up to 30 days for this refund to reflect with your financial institution.

The Pac-12 does appreciate the support of its member universities from all fans and will continue to analyze and implement updated recommendations from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and state and local authorities and take any additional steps necessary to protect the health of participants and attendees.



ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19):

Additional and updated information from the CDC and the NCAA related to coronavirus (COVID-19) can be found at the links below:

- CDC.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
- NCAA.org/sport-science-institute/ncaa-coronavirus-resources